

Office of the Superintendent

Billings Public Schools 415 North 30th Street Billings, Montana 59101-1298

Phone: (406) 281-5065 Fax: (406) 281-6187

Dear Billings Community,

We are pleased to announce the individuals who have been selected to serve on the Parent Advisory Committee for Billings Public Schools. These dedicated individuals will play a crucial role in helping to shape our educational programs and initiatives.

The following individuals have been chosen to be part of the Parent Advisory Committee:

- Casey Buechler
- Ashley Crtalic
- Megan Devenny
- Shanna Herrick
- Echo Jamieson
- Jorge Enriquez
- Shelly Ness
- Patricia Notario
- Kara Padilla-Jablonski
- Alba Pimentel
- Melanie Reynolds
- Starr Emery
- Ashley Stergar
- Camelia Thomas

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to all those who expressed interest in joining the committee. The selection process had a substantial number of applicants, and we were inspired by the enthusiasm and dedication demonstrated by all applicants.

The Parent Advisory Committee will serve as a vital bridge between our school district and our community. We look forward to working closely with these committee members to enhance the educational experience for all students in Billings Public Schools.

We encourage you to reach out to these committee members and share your thoughts, questions, and concerns as they work diligently to represent the interests of our school community. Together, we can continue to make our schools a place of excellence and inclusivity.

Thank you for your ongoing support of Billings Public Schools. We are excited about the opportunities that lie ahead and the positive impact this committee will have on our district.

Sincerely,

Kevin Kirkman

Executive Director of Student Services